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The purpose of this Notification is to remind you that the Home Buyer Education 
Course required on Conventional loans, when all borrowers are first-time 

homebuyers, must meet the standards defined by the National Industry Standards 
for Homeownership Education and Counseling or be a HUD approved course and 

meet Fannie Mae or Freddie Mac’s guidelines as applicable per AUS utilized. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
Should you have any questions about any DCHFA’s products, processes, or 

procedures, please contact Bill Milko at 202-321-2156 or hfaloans@dchfa.org. 
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